
Last month the National Mediation Board (NMB) notified you that it was co-sponsoring a course on Digital Discovery with Courtroom 21.  Unfortunately, Courtroom 21 has notified the NMB that due to insufficient enrollment, it is canceling the June 24th class.  Refunds will be handled by Courtroom 21.  If you registered and have any questions regarding refunds please contact Courtroom 21 directly at www.courtroom21.net or contact Tammi Flythe at lsflyt@wm.edu or (757) 221-2494.
The Board will continue in its commitment to develop and expand its outreach programs in the area of dispute resolution and we thank you for your support.
